
Dear Parents and Carers

With the Autumn Term in full swing, it is time to invite your children to our extremely popular discos at
the Junior School! 

Year 3 & 4 disco -         Tuesday 10th October 2023,         5:00pm - 6:15pm.
Year 5 & 6 disco -         Thursday 12th October 2023,        5:00pm - 6:15pm.

Tickets are available online from: www.pta-events.co.uk/patchpoole for £4.00. You can print out your
tickets or show on your phone at the gate. 

This also acts as the consent for attendance. You will be required to register before accessing the
payment functionality for the first time but once you've registered you won't have to do it again, so
please make a note of your log in details for all future PATCH events!!

Online tickets will be available until 8pm on Friday 6th October.

When buying the tickets, there is a section which asks if you would like to volunteer. We always need and
appreciate helpers at our discos. We will aim to contact all helpers before the event, but if you don't hear
from us, please still come along ready to help.

You will be able to buy tickets on the day at the gate for £5.00, cash payments only.

On the day of the disco, please queue up at the Office gate. Once the door is open, please make sure
you have either your printed ticket or show your ticket on your phone. These will be scanned by our
volunteers.
After the disco, please collect your children from the hall.

We hope to see you all there!
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